

Stockport Academy
Heathbank Road
Cheadle Heath
Stockport SK3 OUP
t 0161 286 0330
e enquiries@stockport-academy.org

e enquiries@stockport-academy.org www.stockport-academy.org Twitter: @sptacademy

March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Y11 Parents' Evening

I would like to remind you of the upcoming event that is being held by the Academy to assist your understanding of your child's current progress and required next steps ready for their GCSEs.

Our **final Year 11 Parents Evening** will take place on **Tuesday 26**th **March 2024 from 4:00pm-6:30pm.** This evening is an opportunity for you to be able to discuss your child's progress and effort with their teachers, along with receiving their final Y11 mock examination series results.

Parents will also be required to sign for student exam entries and you will be receiving a final copy of the Summer Exam Timetable.

We will be holding our Parents' Evening at the academy; therefore, your child will be required to book appointments with staff and these appointments will be 5 minutes long. Students will be provided with appointment sheets in due course to book in appointments with their teachers.

In addition to this the Principal, Mrs J. McCann and the Vice Principal, Mr O. Walker, will contact some parents individually to book a meeting to discuss your child's effort, behaviour and progress as well as how to support your child with their revision for all their upcoming exams and to allow you to support them in their examinations. These appointments will be made with some parents and will coincide with other teacher appointments on the night.

Your child has completed their second mock examinations for the subjects that they have been studying for their GCSEs. To help you support your child in preparing for the 'live' GCSEs in the Summer Exam Series, this will give you a good insight to where your child is currently performing and what they will need to do to achieve the grade that we know that they deserve to achieve, as well as an opportunity to measure the number of marks needed to 'Gain a Grade' in Summer.

A message will be sent out prior to the evening to remind you of this event. It is important that all parents attend these events so that we can work together to actively support your child throughout the rest of Year 11 and ensure that they perform at their peak during the Summer Exams.

Please give consent under the trips section of the Arbor app to confirm your attendance.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Hargreaves Head of Year 11































